Temporary Help

JUNEAU-Qualified Alaskans
are needed as temporary pro-
tection assistants, a Department
of Fish and Game official an-
nounced today.

C.A. Weberg, director of the
protection division, said that ap-
plicants ‘must be high school
graduates or the equivalent, ma-
ture, in sound physical. condi-
tion and residents of the State.

“Protection assistants work as
stake-outs .and small boat ‘op-
erators,” - Weberg . explained.
“They help with protection pro-
grams throughout the state.

“The salary will not be less
than $621.00 per month and it
will be commensurate with the
candidate’s experience and. ed-
ucation. -Room and board 'al-
lowance will be -provided for
those employees who are sta-
tioned away from home and are
not receiving state mess.

**All applicants must contact
an Alaska Manpower Center Of-
fice for a referral card,” Weberg
said. “Only then can Manpower
arrange a personal interview.”

Applications for the position
of protection assistant or boat
officer may be obtained at any
State Manpower Center Office
or from any Fish and Game
Department office.



